
 

 

Thursday 2nd November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

School Council and Rota Kids update 

We collected a huge amount of food donations as part of the Harvest food collection. 
There was a wide range of dried and tinned food that was gratefully received. If you 
were able to support this, we thank you for your contributions.  
 
This week, the children are raising money as part of the ‘Poppy Appeal’ and selling a 
variety of memorabilia on behalf of Royal British Legion. The children will continue to 
sell the items in the playground at the start of school until the boxes are empty! 
 
The School Council have decided to host a ‘Pyjama Day’ for ‘Children in Need’ on 
Friday 17th November. The children who do not wish to come in pyjamas are welcome 
to come in spotty non uniform or ‘Children in Need’ clothing. The children will still 
need to wear a coat and sensible shoes, as they will play outside as usual throughout 
the day. If you wish to make a donation to ‘Children in Need’ this will be available on 
ParentPay from today. 
 
The final project that the ‘Rota Kids’ have chosen to be part of for this half term is 
the shoe box appeal. The ‘Rotary Shoe Boxes’ will be available from Monday 6th 
November, for any families who may wish to fill and donate one, from the School 
Office to collect, or can be sent home with your child by emailing 
parents@hardenprimaryacademy.co.uk with your child’s name and year group. 
These boxes can be filled with 6-10 small items (see information below) and will be 
distributed to families in need. The deadline for returning these boxes to the School 
Office is Friday 1st December 2023. 
 
On behalf of the above organisations and our School Councilors, THANK YOU! 
 
Best Wishes, 

   

Mrs Leanne Ruddock 

Head of School 
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